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Groom Comments on FBAR Filing 
Requirement for Pension Plans

Groom Law Group submitted the attached letter to the Internal 
Revenue Service (IRS) on October 6, 2009, to respond to the 
Treasury’s request for comments regarding the Report of Foreign 
Bank and Financial Accounts (FBAR) and the accompanying 
instructions.
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